
Important Pandemic Response Update

Dear Members of the North Park University Campus Community:
Our Campus Alert System Dashboard status remains at “Alert Level 2 – Moderate 
Alert.” To protect the health and safety of the campus community, we are
extending our reduced in-person staffing levels through Friday, January 14, 2022. We 
expect to return to normal in-person work schedules on Tuesday, January 18.

Thank you.
The Pandemic Response Team
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